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  January 31, 2013 

HAPPY BUCK$ 
Jan Henderson is happy to share that we should all be careful of computer viruses.  She recently 
received an email from who appeared to be Bank of America requesting that she fill out the provided 
form and return.  Upon further investigation the email turned out to be a scam. 

Amy Mackey-Hornak is happy to announce her guest Clayton with Alaska Law Offices. 

Lynn Spivey has a happy $5 for the time that she spent with our exchange student Karl. 

Mike Morrison is happy to be back as he suffered greatly while vacationing in the warmer climate 
watching Tiger Woods play golf.  It was awesome! 

Dave Stratton is happy to announce that he is heading south to Mexico for a 30 day sabbatical. 

Chuck Becker  has an observation buck.  If you received an email from him it really was not from 
him.  He was having Yahoo issues on his computer and later found that he had his password typed in 
an area that could easily be retrieved by a hacker.  The moral of this story is that you should not leave 
your passwords on your computer. 

Chris Horton has a happy buck for his son’s recent success in a hockey tournament. He would also 
like to invite everyone to please come and visit the Jewelry Cache.  They will be having a liquidation 
sale and will be closing their doors at the end of February. 

Scott McMurren is just happy to be happy. 

Laura Godenzi is happy to announce that she survived her trip to Vegas as well as watching her 
daughter play hockey in minus 20 degree temps in Soldotna. 

George Frushour is happy to be back from playing in the sun. 

Paul Michelsohn is happy to be back from Las Vegas, and he is also happy to report that Josh 
Jennett, as well as his physicians, are optimistic. 

John Sturgeon is happy to report that he had a great time in Reno at the Saffari Club International.  

 

 

http://www.rotary.org/RIdocuments/graphics/logos-Rotary-emblem.zip


Program Speaker: Alice Rogaff, Publisher of Alaska Dispatch 

Alaska Dispatch offers the latest Alaska news, politics, opinion, culture, current events, and 
happenings around the world.  It is your online news source - Voices from the Last Frontier. 

The Alaska Dispatch and its crew are trying to make Alaska a center for journalism.  They currently 
have approximately one million readers each month, and forty one thousand Facebook friends. 

Their online ad revenue is going up like most other online publications.  Their opinion is that other 
news mediums are on the decline.  Visit their website at www.alaskadispatch.com for the latest news 
or browse their online photo gallery and you can be the judge. 

Mark Your Calendar: 

2/7/13 – Classification Talks 

2/14/13 - The Cooperative Extension Service, Marianne Kerr  

2/21/13 - Doug Pope, Navigability in Alaska  

 

Comings and Goings…. 
 

Proposed for Membership: 
 

Andy Holleman – Education 
 

Dan Newman – TV Advertising 
 
Leave of Absence: 
 
Resignations from club: 
 

 FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS!  
  
Mark Bledsoe  2/7 
Paul Michelsohn  2/8 
Mary Olszewski  2/11 
Mike Griffin   2/12 
Allen Bingham  2/13 
Sam Lazenby  2/14 
Mike Morrison  2/21 

 
 
 
FEBRUARY CLUB ANNIVERSARIES! 
 
Peter Armstong  2/2/2006 
Chuck Becker  2/5/2009 
Nate Baer   2/6/2003 
Chris McGee   2/28/2011 
 
 

How many cranes have you made?  
 

 
                       

Many cranes are needed for the 
Fur Rondy float, Feb 23, 2013. 

 
http://www.origami-instructions.com/origami-crane.html 
 
 
 

Kevin’s Korner:   
 
In cities no one is quiet but many are lonely; in the 
country, people are quiet but few are lonely.  
Geoffrey F. Fisher 
 
As we enter into the hardest part of winter, 
according to psychologists, let’s continue to reach 
out to others, being friendly and welcoming no 
matter their response.  In this way, we can fight 
the winter loneliness and sadness that can so easily 
occur in many. 

http://www.alaskadispatch.com/
http://www.origami-instructions.com/origami-crane.html
http://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/commons/f/fd/Origami-crane.jpg


 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 
No Fine Button - Nate Baer with Keller Williams. 
 
Our next food drive for the Children’s School Lunch Program will be on Thursday,  February28. 
Please visit http://thechildrenslunchbox.org/ for a complete listing of food items that can be accepted.   
A few suggestions are….Canned goods; chili, chicken, ravioli, tuna, vegetables and soup. 
Miscellaneous items; oatmeal, fruit cups, granola bars and instant mashed potatoes (the small size).  
 
Karl Berglund (Exchange Student) 
Not sure how to reach Karl?  He can be reached at 907-717-6444, home: 907-349-8868, or via email: 
karlberglund@gmail.com  The best way to reach Karl is by sending a text message. 

PRESIDENT:  
Kevin Van Nortwick 
REPORTER:   
Michelle Engelke 
GREETER:   
George Frushour  
SPLIT THE POT: 
 
FLAG SALUTE:  
Jerry Bever 
INVOCATION:  
Carolyn Lambrecht  
INTRODUCTIONS:  
Jenny Murray 
SGT AT ARMS:  
Kevin Taylor 
 

http://thechildrenslunchbox.org/
mailto:karlberglund@gmail.com

